
 
 

 
 

Dear Families, 

 

The Lower School performance of ‘When Sasha Got Swept Up The Chimney’ is approaching 

and your children are looking forward to entertaining you with their interpretation of this festive 

musical.  

The children will be performing this spectacular production to parents on Wednesday 11th 

December at 1.30pm, Wednesday 11th December at 6pm and Thursday 12th December at 

6pm.The performance will be filmed in advance and will be available to purchase from school (order 

forms to follow). We have permission to film all pupils for productions but if you do NOT want your 

child to be filmed, please contact the school office immediately.  

The doors will open 5 minutes prior to the matinee performance. The doors will open 30 

minutes prior to the evening performances.  

Tickets for the performance will cost £5.00 per adult and £3 per child (aged under 16) 

and there will be no admittance without a ticket. Tickets can be purchased via your child’s SCOPAY 

account. If you would like to pay via cash or cheque, please request a paper form from the school 

office to purchase your tickets. 

Due to fire regulations, the hall has a restriction on the number of adults in attendance for 

each performance. We are only able to offer a maximum of 2 tickets to the family of each child for 

your selected performance. Split families will be counted as two separate families and children aged 

3 years and under can sit on laps. If you need more than 2 seats for your chosen date, please complete 

the form linked below outlining how many seats you require. We will try to accommodate you once all 

orders have been received. Please do not purchase additional tickets until they are offered. If you 

would like to allocate tickets to each performance, please purchase accordingly below but you cannot 

exceed 2 tickets in total at this stage.  

Additional Ticket Requests: https://forms.gle/tsUxi7VvpoMhzquy5  (This form will close at 10am 

on Friday 29th November) 

  The first round of tickets will be available to purchase until Friday 29th November, additional 

ticket requests will then be honoured where possible. If you have not purchased tickets by Monday 

2nd December we will assume you are not able to attend and will not allocate you any seats.  Tickets 

will be sent home the week commencing Monday 2nd December. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Lower School Team 

 
 

https://forms.gle/tsUxi7VvpoMhzquy5

